GREEN OAKS GOLF CLUB
326 GREEN OAKS DRIVE
COLUMBUS, MS 39705
662-328-3879

We hope all of our Green Oaks family had a MERRY CHRISTMAS and are looking
forward to a safe and HAPPY NEW YEAR. 2014 is shaping up to be a good year if all
past years are any comparison. The rainy weather of 2013 should give way to dry
conditions in the upcoming year.

The cold weather is also hampering play because if you go on the greens before they
can warm up to 39 degrees it will kill the grass in the Spring. They are covering numbers
1 thru 5 because this area is in the shade most of the Winter months. There may be
several more times that the greens will have to be covered this Winter so be tolerant of
your fellow Members if they do have to move around and you think they are jumping in
front of your group. : ‘

Please remember that while you are playing if a faster group comes up behind you let
them go thru, this way you will not be pushed and you can enjoy your round. Please
check in the Pro Shop if you want to start on number 10, this includes everyone.

In the statement that will come out at the end of January 2014 your Handicap Fee and
Range Fee will be on it. Anyone wishing to establish a Handicap stop in the Pro Shop
and let them know. The cost is $19.00 a year. If you want to join the Range Plan it is
$100.00 a year for a single person or $125.00 for a family per year.

The Steak Nights will be on the 2™ and 16™ of January 2014, bring your marinated
steak and buy your salad, bread and Potato for $4.00. We are still able to hold the price
at this right now because the meet and greet that happens during this is good for Green
Oaks.

This is short notice but Green Oaks is trying to get together a New Years Eve Party.
Watch the doors and tables around the Clubhouse for information on this.

MAY EVERYONE HAVE A SAFE
| _AND
HAPPY NEW YEAR
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